
Make yourself a cuppa, grab a biscuit and
come along to our friendly Zoom café, where

you can chat to us and other local parents
and carers.

 
 

To register email
Lesley.Lane@hseeb.org.uk

 
The Open Doors Cafe is part of HSEEB's 

Over 5s and SEND Parent Support project. 
For more information, visit

www.hseeb.org
 

OPEN
DOORS
CAFE

PARENT
SUPPORT

GROUP VIA
ZOOM

 
THURSDAYS

10-11AM
STARTING

29.04.21
 

For parents with
primary aged

children or SEND in
Epsom & Ewell.
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